
From: fiona Hudson-Kelly 

Sent: 06 December 2023 09:31 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning application objection  

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Planning application number  
 
Utopia Village 7 Chalcot Road 
London Camden NW1 8LH (2023/4757/P) 
New application (Nov 27 2023) - Full 
Planning Permission 
 
As your objections web site is not currently available I am following the guidance on your web site to  email you 
instead.  
 
I am the owner of 9 chslcot road.  
I am strongly objecting to the planning application. Number (2023/4757/P) on the basis that it will significantly 
increase the noise in my home, bedrooms and garden and this application to completely change the plant 
equipment hasn’t considered the impact on local residents wellbeing exposing them to illegal noise levels.  
 
There has been no residents consultation on this application and no independavt noise assessment carried out.  
 
Utopia Village 7 Chalcot Road 
London Camden NW1 8LH (2023/4757/P) 
 
 
 

Warm Regards  

Fiona Hudson-Kelly 

 

 

 

 

 

07970 010389 

 

 

 

 

 


